
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  

No 

Do you support the draft Dog 
Control Policy as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  Thankyou to the ADC for acknowledging the concerns of 
responsible dog owners and proposing a new dog park off 
Company Road. This is particularly relevant given that the dog 

park on the river is out of action for the forseeable future. Can 

you please consider 1. rubbish bins for dog poo bags 2. Drinking 
water available for the dogs (currently a home owner has put a 
small fresh water pump out for the dogs to use on their fence 
line) 3. Some identifiable parking area for dog owners. As many 

of the dog owners in this area are older, it would also be 

appreciated if there was some form of seating so they can rest. 

One final suggestion - I propose that this park be named the 
'Tom Stapleton Dog Park'. Tom has been one of the most 
frequent visitors to that area - he travelled out from town on his 

mobility scooter with his 2 little dogs most days. Sadly he had to 

stop doing this after the 'dogs on leads' bylaw became strongly 

enforced - something he could not do from a scooter. Tom died 
last year, but it would be great to have him remembered as a 
great supporter of a dog park in that area, and for the respected 

man that he was within the Ashburton Community. kind 
regards, Heather Cullimore 

Do you support the draft dog 
Control Bylaw as presented?:  

Yes 

Let us know why:  
 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  

 

I understand that all 

submissions are public 

documents and will be made 
available on Council’s website 

with the names of submitters 
included:  

Yes 

Supporting Document:  No file uploaded 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Heather Cullimore 

 


